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RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"A JEWISH YOUNG MAN WHO MADE GOOD
HOW CAN IT BE DONE BY OTHERS? "

This Sabbath Morning At 10:30

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton
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Schedule of Services

FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles 4:15 P.M.

Mincha Services 4:15 P.M.

SATURDAY

Morning Services 9:00 A.M.

Weekly Portion: Vayeshev
Genesis, Chapter 27-41
Haftorah, Amos 2:6-3:8
Rosh Chodesh Benchen
Rosh Chodesh Tebeth
will be Friday, December 23rd.

Mincha Services 4:00 P.M.

Lighting of First Chanukah
Candle : 5:00 P.M.

Daily Services

MORNING 7:15 A.M.

EVENING ...: 4:15 P.M.

Yahrzeits

MORRIS H. COHEN

CHARLES GOLDMAN

GERSON HYMAN

MENASSE KAHN

JOSEPH SIEGEL

HARRIS SOKOLSKI

MAX THEAMAN

AMELIA LEVY

RACHEL GOODMAN

Coming Events
Sunday, December 18 — Ramaz Acad¬
emy Chanukah
Celebration 10:30 A.M.

Sunday, December 18 — Dinner Dance,
Hotel Plaza 7:00 P.M.

Sunday, December 18 — Reception and
Dance, Hotel Plaza 9:00 P.M.

Monday, December 19—"Latke" Party/
Sisterhood, Social Hall of
Synagogue 12:30 P.M.

Monday, December 19—Young People's
League Meeting, Social Hall,
Synagogue 8:30 P.M.

Monday, December 19 —• Talmud Class
Library, Synagogue 8:30 P.M.

Tuesday, December 20 — Parent-Teach¬
er Association Meeting,
Synagogue Library 8:30 P.M.

Tuesday, December 20—Hebrew Teach¬
ers Training School, Chanukah
Celebration, Social Hall,
Synagogue 8:30 P.M.

Wednesday, December 21 — Girl Scout
Group Meeting, Social Hall,
Synagogue 3:30 P.M.

Parent-Teacher Association

Meeting
The Parent-Teacher Association of the

Ramaz Academy will meet Tuesday eve¬
ning, December 20th, at 8 o'clock, in the
Social Hall of the Synagogue. BEN¬
JAMIN BRICKMAN, Supervisor of the
Ramaz Academy and a member of the
Department of Education of Brooklyn
College will be the guest speaker.
Members and their friends are invited
to attend.



LAST CALL!
Have YOU sent in your reservation for the DINNER DANCE? Have YOU

spoken to your family and friends about the BIG EVENT? You cannot — you
MUST not — fail to be one of the participants at this GALA AFFV^b With^
this issue goes the LAST CALL for reservations. Hurry, if you have'neglected
to notify us, and phone the office at once, for reservations.

HOTEL P L A Z A 1 1 1

Need anything more be said as to the atmosphere?

MUSIC!!!

CHARLES ECKLE and his orchestra — and how they play 1 1 !

ENTERTAINMENT!!!
PAULINE ALPERT, Whirlwind Pianist of Radio, who recently was invited to
Washington to play at the White House; BOBBY MILLER, of Radio fame, who
will charm you with her singing; and a host of others, whom Daniel Eberstein,
Chairman of Entertainment, has arranged for.

Mr. Eberstein insists this year's list of artists will far surpass any other.
There is so much to look forward to! We urge you not to miss the BIG

NIGHT of December 18th.

Reception and Dance
Young Folks, Attention! You all know

about the Reception and Dance immed¬
iately following the Dinner. Have you
made the necessary arrangements for
spending Sunday evening, December
18th at the Hotel Plaza? That night will
remain indelibly imprinted on your
mind for a long, long time. Why? Be¬
cause plans for the most wonderful
affair of the season have been made
and will be fulfilled. You cannot afford
to miss this event. Come at 9 o'clock,
witness the glorious entertainment, par¬
ticipate in the dancing and partake of
the refreshments. Come, enjoy yourself.
Bring your friends and let them, too,
spend a delightful ne'er-to-be-forgotten
evening.

NO RESERVATIONS ARE NECESSARY

ADMISSION — TWO DOLLARS PER PERSON



Sisterhood News

RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN TO
ADDRESS CHANUKAH MEETING

With Chanukah approaching, the
Sisterhood has planned a "Latke"
party for Monday, December 19th, in the
Social Hall of the Synagogue. All mem¬
bers and their friends are cordially in¬
vited to attend as guests of the hostess¬
es — Mesdames Lookstein and Adler.
Rabbi Lookstein will address the meet¬

ing giving a Chanukah message. Defi¬
nite plans for the CAKE SALE will be dis¬
cussed and plans for the forthcoming
BAZAAR AND RUMMAGE SALE will be
formulated.

Come, participate, and enjoy the
spirit of Chanukah with your sister-
members. The luncheon will start

promptly at 12:30 o'clock. The hostesses
urge you to be there on time.

William Kapelman to Address
Young People's League

"CAN DEMOCRACY SOLVE THE
JEWISH PROBLEM?" will be the subject
of the address given by WILLIAM KAP¬
ELMAN, member of the Speakers' Com¬
mittee of the American Jewish Congress,
at the next meeting of the Young
People's League, Monday, December
19th, at 8:30 o'clock. An invitation is ex¬
tended to all members and their friends
and to all those interested in joining
the League to attend. The League meets
every other Monday night, in the Social
Hall of the Synagogue. A social hour
and refreshments follow each meeting.

Congratulations
Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun ex¬

tends sincere congratulations to Mr. and
Mrs. Jacob D. Cohen upon the marriage,
of their son Irving to Miss Sylvia Jacob-
son. We wish the young couple a life
of supreme happiness. May the proud
and happy parents continue to cele¬
brate many such joyous occasions.

Ramaz Academy Presents
Chanukah Program

On Sunday morning, December 18th,
the children of the Ramaz Academy will'
present an elaborate Chanukah pro¬
gram, in the Social Hall of the Syna¬
gogue. Mrs. L. A. Siegel is responsible
for the coaching of the many plays,
dances, songs and recitations. The
plays which will be presented are
"What's To-night?"; "A Day in Palestine
with the Chalutzim" and "A Mother of
Martyrs." An unusual and unique num¬
ber, called "The Candle Dance" will
be given by one group. The entire pro¬
gram is one which will afford a great
deal of enjoyment to all.

Parents and friends of the children
and all members of the Congregation
are cordially invited to come. The pro¬
gram will start promptly at 10:30. Please
come on time.

A New Publication

—The "Tre-Foil"

The new venture of the Kehilath Jesh¬
urun Girl Scout Group, the publication
of a newspaper called the "Tre-Foil,"
has been launched and the first edition
has been issued. Nathalie Lookstein,
Editor, and Enid Sommers, Associate-
Editor, are to be congratulated for their
efforts and success in so ambitious an

undertaking. The "Tre-Foil" will be pub¬
lished bi-weekly, at three cents an
issue.

Mrs. S. Charles Scheer, Mother of
Joan, one of our Girl Scouts, donated a
box of toys which was distributed at the
last meeting. Great glee was shown by
the recipients and a vote of thanks was
extended to Mrs. Scheer for her gener¬
osity
The Scouts meet very Wednesday

afternoon, at 3:30 in the Social Hall of
the Synagogue.



Rabbi Lookstein to Act as

Arbitrator
Rabbi Lookstein has been asked to

act as arbitrator, with Dr. David De
Sola Poole and Judge Jonah Goldstein,
in a controversy between the Hebrew
Teachers Union and the Hebrew School
of the Hunts Point Synagogue.

Chanukah Candles and the
Benevolent Fund

Chanukah -candles have been dis¬
tributed to all members and friends of
Kehilath Jeshurun. It has been the cus¬
tom of the Synagogue to allocate all
monies received in response to these
candles to the Benevolent Fund. We
solicit your contribution and ask that
you respond quickly and generously.

Condolences
Sincere condolences are extended to

the family of the late Moritz Weiss, who
at one time was a member of our con¬

gregation and for many years was a
resident of this neighborhood.
To Ira Weisman, our member, and to

all his family, the congregation extends
heartfelt sympathy upon the untimely
passing of their sister, Belle Weisman.

This is a Special Sabbath
This Saturday we recite the Rosh

Chodesh prayers and we inaugurate
the glorious holiday of Chanukah, which
begins Saturday night. This gives to the
Sabbath a special character. Those
who were with us last month will recall
how, through a few added features, we
beautified and rendered more impres¬
sive the Rosh Chodesh service.
We invite our regular worshipers and

all others to come and see for them¬
selves how inspiring and meaningful
this service can be.

Shomre Hadath

The third annual Chanukah Party of the
Shomre Hadath will be held on Saturday
night, December 24th, at 8:30 P. M., at the
Kehilath Jeshurun, 85th Street, between
Park and Lexington Avenues. There will
be dancing, entertainment, games, and
refreshments.

Of the proceeds obtained from this affair
part will be contributed to the Joint
Distribution Committee to enable them to

carry on their work in behalf of our

persecuted brothers and sisters in minority
oppressed countries. The remainder of
the proceeds will go toward the refugee
employment work which the Shomre
Hadath so ably carries on.

Please come and urge your friends to
do likewise. You are assured of a pleasant
evening and at the same time will be aiding
refugee work at home and abroad.
Admission 50 cents

Cultural Meeting
Huge Success

The meeting of the class in "Jewish
Culture Through The Ages", which met at
the home of Mr. and Mrs. Harry Fischel,
was- very well attended. Enthusiastic dis¬
cussion followed Rabbi Lookstein's lecture
The fact that at each meeting an increasing
number of people attend, proves the value
of such a course, Refreshments were

served and "a good time was had by all."
The next meeting will be held at the

home of Mr. and Mrs. Jacob D. Cohen,
157 West 79th Street, Wednesday evening,
December 28th, at 8:30. Plan to be there;
you will spend an interesting evening.



CARLTON CATERERS
Exclusive kosher catering to the discriminate for all occasions

— at all leading hotels, temples, homes —

50 CENTRAL PARK SOUTH

Phone ELdorado 5-0298 NATHAN TROTSKY

Comply with Strictest

Orthodox Requirements
•ojxj

Consideration for the Bereaved

Dignified Funeral Service ....

You determine the cost ....

RIVERSIDE MEMORIAL CHAPEL, nc.

BRANCHES :

FAr Rockaway 7-7100

NEw Rochelle 1286

76th Street and Amstredam Avenue

ENdicott 2-6600

CHARLES ROSENTHAL

Funeral Director


